
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 

  
 

    
  

 
 

  
 

   
 

    
 

    
     

 
 

  
 
 
 

 
   

 

 
     

INDIAN RIVER NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION, INC., P.O. BOX 643868, VERO BEACH, FL 32964-3868 

May 10, 2021 

Indian River County Board of County Commissioners 
1801 27th St. 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 

Dear Commissioners: 

The Indian River Neighborhood enthusiastically endorses Pelican Island Audubon’s plan to install native 
gardens at the Building A entrance of the County Administration Building. Pelican Island Audubon will 
provide the funds for a professional landscape architect as well as the plants. 

Water conservation and reducing pollution of the Indian River Lagoon are missions of our organization. 
The use of native plants in our landscape as a substitute for grass lawns helps to accomplish both of 
these missions. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Lamson, Executive Director 
Indian River Neighborhood Association 
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